BRIAN P, KEMP

April 20, 2022

Mrs. Paige Dukes, County Manager
PO Box 1349
Valdosta, GA 31603

Re: Lowndes Co. DFCS Board Appointments

Dear Mrs. Dukes,

The Lowndes County Department of Family and Children Services needs to advise you that we
have two vacancies on our Lowndes Co. Board. Mrs. Pat Iverson and Mrs. Rebecca Powell who
were former board members have resigned. Mrs. Iverson’s seat will expire June, 2022 and Mrs.
Powell’s will expire in June, 2025.

In the past, I have submitted a name for consideration in the event there was not a nominee by
the County Commissioners. The remaining Board members have requested for Mrs. Sandra
Wilcher to fill Mrs. Iverson’s seat and Mrs. Lynn Orenstein to be considered as Mrs. Rebecca

Powell’s replacement for the Lowndes County DFCS Board.

If the Commissioners chose to appoint Mrs. Sandra Wilcher and Mrs. Lynn Orenstein, their
contact information is below:

Sandra Wilcher

Valdosta, GA 31602

Lynn Orenstein

Valdosta, GA 31605

I am grateful for the continuing support that you and the Commissioners have given our
programs over the years. If I can be of assistance, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

Gail Finley
Lowndes Co. Director
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